
22/11/2019 

MRS Patricia Fleming 
12 / 43-45 - Consul Road East Esplanade ESP 
Manly NSW 2095 
tinapf@icloud.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

In relation to further development at Manly Wharf I hereby object.
Further development will increase traffic issues around the wharf/East and West Esplanade 
area and parking is not sufficient already.
More revellers making noise leaving premises late at night and the noise from the venues is 
not conducive to a residential/business area.
Finally, views from our building for which we paid high premiums on purchase will be further 
compromised.
I abjure the council to refuse further development at this already crowded site.
Thank you
Patricia Fleming 

Sent: 22/11/2019 11:11:22 AM
Subject: Online Submission


